
 

 

Dear National Neurological Society Representative, 

With this letter, we would like to send you updated information about EAN that shall 

be posted on Society’s website when feasible. In case you do not have a website, or 

your website is currently under construction, kindly send this information to the 

Members of your Society. We hope for your active collaboration in this regard in 

order to have correct information on your website about EAN. 

 

We would kindly ask you to include the following points on your website: 

• Membership benefits of Associate members of EAN (1.) 

• Information on the Brain Health mission (2.) 

• Congress banner (provided by EAN annually)  

Important: As the collaboration between EAN and eBrain has ended in 2021, we 

would kindly ask you to check and remove any information and links you have on 

the website in this regard. 

1.  Associate membership benefits are the following: 

• Access to the online learning platform eanCampus  

• Reduced Congress registration fee 

• EAN Guideline Reference Centre (Guideline Reference Center - ean.org) 

If the Associate membership is not visible for you under “Membership” section on 

your MyEAN account, please reach out to membership@ean.org and we will be able 

to assist you further. 

2. In regard of the Brain Health Misson, we have prepared you a short info text that 
can be implemented on your website if feasible: 
 
‘The Brain Health Mission (www.BrainHealthMission.org), an initiative by EAN, 
launched in May 2023, is an advocacy campaign which aims to equally support 
people around the world to take care of their brain health. Every human being, 
regardless of age, gender, or background, deserves a healthy brain and a healthy 
nervous system. The numerous factors that influence our brain status reach from 
preservation factors like healthy food, mental activity, physical activity, and good 
sleep to protective and prevention aspects like cholesterol control or normal blood 
sugar. As a uniting force, the Brain Health Mission invites everyone to join in and 
help increase their brain capacity and lead a healthier, happier life.  

For inquiries, please contact brainhealthmission@ean.org‘ 

Thank you for your attention and kind assistance with this! 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

membership@ean.org. 

 

With kind regards, 

EAN Membership department 
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